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Date: 

Dear 

We cordially invite you to attend the 31st Annual Meeting of the Organization for Human Brain 
Mapping (OHBM). The event will be held Tuesday, June 24, 2025, through Saturday, June 28, 
2025, at the Brisbane Convention and Exhibition Centre in Brisbane, Australia. OHBM is the 
primary international organization dedicated to neuroimaging.  

Each year, approximately 3,000 gather to attend top-notch scientific educational programs, share 
their latest research, and network within the community. For further information regarding the 
event and organization, please visit our website: www.humanbrainmapping.org.  

This letter of invitation is to facilitate your visa application. OHBM will not be providing financial 
support for this delegate including travel, registration fees, or local expenses relative to the 
OHBM meeting. We advise all delegates to apply for their visa at least 12 weeks in advance of 
their departure date to ensure that they receive it in time to travel to the event. 

For any questions regarding the visa process, please visit https://immi.homeaffairs.gov.au/
entering-and-leaving-australia/entering-australia.  

We look forward to welcoming you to Brisbane! 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Slater 
Executive Director, OHBM 
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